
From February 23 to March 7, 2022, we will conduct a public 
survey on three options for Sherwood.

1. Keep Sherwood students where they are and do enough repairs 
and upgrades to maintain building safety.

2. Move students temporarily (approximately two years) to the 
Barton site at 75 Palmer Road while Sherwood is renovated.

3. Move Sherwood to the Barton site after the Barton building is 
renovated.

• Complete the online survey at hwdsb.info/SherwoodSurvey 

• Email your preference to research@hwdsb.on.ca 

• Mail a written submission to Research and Analytics, P.O. Box  
 2558 Hamilton, ON L8N 3L1.

Thank you for helping us ensure that current and future 
generations of Sherwood students have access to quality learning 
and teaching environments to maximize learning and program 
delivery.

Learn more at www.hwdsb.on.ca/sherwood 

Questions? Please email info@hwdsb.on.ca or call 905-527-5092.

School and Community Survey on 
Preferred Options

How to have your say:

HWDSB Trustees will soon decide on the best 
accommodation option for current and future students at 
Sherwood Secondary School.

Your voice will aid our understanding and ability to make the 
best decision.

Students, families, staff and community members are invited 
to indicate their preferred option for the future of Sherwood.

This will help inform a final Trustee decision expected in 
March 2022, for action before September 2022.
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